

NDV01'17 08:00:58 RCUn

The General Manager
Campbelltown City Council
PO Box 57
CAMPBELLTOWN NSW 2560

30 October 2017

Dear Lindy,

I have received representations from Ms Jacqui Kirkby, the convenor of the Scenic Hills Association regarding the exhibition period for the DA 3293/2017/DA-C (construction and use of a new cemetery and parklands, 176 St Andrews Rd, Varroville NSW 2566).

I understand Ms Kirkby has written to you on 30 October 2017 under separate cover regarding this issue.

Given the level of community interest in this matter I thoroughly support the request by the Scenic Hills Association for the exhibition period to be extended to three months.

I would be grateful for your advice on this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Anoulack Chanthivong, MP

Member for Macquarie Fields